
Gugulethu 
 
 

 
Well it’s been over a week since you have all left and arrived 
home safely in the US - I trust that you’re not missing the cold 
here in South Africa. 
I hope that you are all keeping well and enjoying the time that 
you have with your families. 
 
After spending some time after church  with the local youth 
here back home, Given, Nombuso, Sifiso (Pooh Bear) and 
the others, we all began to reminisce on the days that we 
spent with you all, the jokes, the conversations, the singing, 
the quality time in general! We all realised how quickly we 
had grown so fond of you all in such a short space of time. In 
all my life I never thought that such a great bond could be 

formed between people from different corners of the world. 
 
From a personal  point of view I would like to thank each of you for taking the time out to come and visit 
the country that  Rev Reagan's happened to fall in love with (despite some questioning from me) My 
intention in asking that question so many years ago, was never to chase you away, never to discourage 
you from loving this country or its people, not to disillusion you about going on Safari, but rather to get a 
sense of security- to find out if it was okay for us to share ourselves with you, and not have you go back 
to the US and forget about us....Thanks to the Lord, instead of turning away you came back.... and back 
again and again and this time around you extended the family!- THANK YOU MALUME (UNCLE) THEO. 
 
To all of you, that have become a part of this global family... Rev Long, Miss Shauna, Daniel M, Daniel R, 
Major (Chris Breezy), Alex and Jordan, thank you all for opening your minds and hearts to us all here in 
SA. 
 
I wish each of you all the best in your future endeavors, and continue to walk with the Lord! 
 
It's my wish and hope that this marks the beginning of a lifelong friendship between us all, and one that 
will have a ripple effect for generations to come. 
 
Take care YA'LL :-)  

 

Gugulethu 


